
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE: EXTENDED SERVICES AT STELLENBOSCH 

TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT 

The Stellenbosch Municipal Traffic Department will implement an extended service for 

members of the public as a result of high demand for Vehicle Registration and 

Licensing transactions.  The extended service will support vehicle owners with the 

registration and licensing of their vehicles.  

On the following Saturdays, the Motor Vehicle Registration and Licensing section will 

be open to the public: 

 Saturday, 02 February 2019 

 Saturday, 16 February 2019 

 Saturday, 23 February 2019 

 Saturday, 02 March 2019 

 Saturday, 16 March 2019 

 Saturday, 23 March 2019 

 Saturday, 06 April 2019 

 Saturday, 13 April 2019 

 Saturday, 04 May 2019 

 Saturday, 11 May 2019 

 Saturday, 18 May 2019 

 Saturday, 25 May2019 

 Saturday, 08 June 2019 

 Saturday, 22 June 2019 

 Saturday, 06 July 2019 

 Saturday, 20 July 2019 

 Saturday, 27 July 2019 

 Saturday, 03 August 2019 

 Saturday, 17 August 2019 

 Saturday, 24 August 2019 

 Saturday, 07 September 2019 

 Saturday, 14 September 2019 

 During October and November - offices open on all Saturdays 

 Saturday, 07 December 2019 

 Saturday, 14 December 2019 

 Saturday, 21 December 2019 

Operational hours: 08:00 – 12:00 

 



 

 

Learner License Test 

In addition to this new arrangement, two additional learner’s tests will also take place 

on Saturdays, excluding public holidays, to accommodate residents (particularly 

young people and students) who are unable to complete their tests on weekdays. 

Applicants will still be required to do reservations for their tests during weekdays, 

excluding Fridays. This arrangement will commence from 09 February 2019 and 

continue through to 21 December 2019. 

Please note: No vehicle dealer’s transactions will be processed on the above dates. The extended services will be 

done at the Stellenbosch Traffic Services Department only. Franschhoek Offices will not open during this period. 

Registered vehicle owners are reminded that annual license renewals must be done within 21 days after expiring 

date of the existing vehicle licence discs to avoid fines and interest on arrears. It is the responsibility of vehicle owners 

to check their individual vehicles license discs and renew when it is necessary. 

For more information, please contact 021 808 8800/8808 or email 

traffic.department@stellenbosch.gov.za 

 

    


